1200 New Jersey Ave., S E

U.S. Department Washington. DC 20590
of Transportation

Pipeline and Hazardous 0CT 2 3 2007

Materials Safety

Administration

Mr. Terry McGill
President

Enbridge Energy, LP
1100 Louisiana
Suite 3300

Houston, TX 77002

RE: CPF No. 3-2002-5017H
Dear Mr. McGill:

On July 5, 2002, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA)
issued a Corrective Action Order to Enbridge Energy Company, Inc. requiring that certain
actions be taken to ensure the safe operation of the portion of your 34-inch hazardous liquid
pipeline designated as Line No. 4, running from the Canadian border to Superior, Wisconsin.
The Director, Central Region, PHMSA has determined that all actions required by the Order (as
amended) have been completed. Accordingly, this case is now closed. Thank you very much for
your cooperation.

Sincerely,

N

James Reynolds
Pipeline Compliance Registry
Office of Pipeline Safety

cc: Mr. Ivan Huntoon
Director, Central Region, PHMSA
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